
               NEWSLETTER  

Week 5, Autumn Term 2021 

Stay Safe     Be Respectful    Always Try Your Best  

  Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

On Sunday two of our parents, Louise and Miranda, ran the London Marathon. It was fantastic to see 
them complete their final steps as they crossed through the Fernhurst gates and incredible to see them 
smiling after their extended marathon. As parents of the school, they chose FoFS as their charity. I have 
been overwhelmed by the support and generosity that they have had for this event. On their run, the 
weather meant that they needed to take a detour which led to an extra half a mile of running so not only 
did they run their first marathon, but they ran even further, and they had the hills of the local area to  
contend with.  They will be working with FoFS and the school to help decide what the money they raised 
will be spent on - watch this space for further information. 

We had the Fire Department visit the school to see EYFS, Y2 and Y5 as part of their PSHE learning with a 
'firewise' visit.  They explored how to keep safe from the dangers of fire which is especially important as we 
near fireworks night.  We look forward to having more visitors and enrichment opportunities as we move 
through the year.  Please look at your calendar for all dates - hopefully having them set out month by 
month is helpful.  We have faded the background image so hopefully this helps with the initial printing  
issues that some of you reported.   

Some of you may have seen the images of our new room, The Retreat.  This is used as a safe space for ELSA 
support (emotional literacy support) where children explore their feelings,  
understand their emotions and develop their understanding of their behaviours.  Every time I walk into the 
room, I get a sense of calm and the children feel the same - it is a special space, and we are delighted that 
we chose to prioritise this area for development because it is such a valued space. 

Next week Y6 are heading to Calshot on their residential trip where they will be enjoying a range of activi-
ties including sailing, kayaking, skiing and snowboarding!   I end this newsletter wishing the parents of Y6 
luck this weekend - the children are so excited that I suspect they may be even more energetic than nor-
mal.   

Have a fabulous weekend.  

Mrs Jennifer Thornton 



Communications you have received in the last week: 

 Whole school—Fernhurst Playpark Design Competition 

 Whole school—Reminder to book your child in for their flu vaccination 

 Year 4/5/6—Royal Albert Hall trip now on scopay 

 Whole school—Half term activities week  

 

If you are missing any of these communications please advise the office.  Hard copies are available upon 

request. 

School Based Influenza Nasal Spray Vaccination Programme  

Please remember to sign your child up by 12 October 2021  

 

Messages from the office: 

 If you need to speak to a member of the classroom staff, TAΩs will be greeting the children  at the 

classroom door in the morning and teachers will be seeing them out  at pick up in the afternoon. If 

these times are not convenient please do send us an email and we can arrange an appointment at 

an alternative time. 



 

House Points!      Tree: 851  Attenborough: 898  Muir: 842  Thunberg:  795 

Certificates have been awarded to the following children for their efforts and 

progress in CITIZENSHIP and WRITING, well done to all of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading: 

Deer: Alice      Red Kites: Max      Robins: Maisey R     

Foxes: James     Badgers:  Miles  

     

CITIZENSHIP: 

Red Kites: Emilia  Robins:  Max  

Badgers: Lucas 








